
I hope that all of our pupils are well and that all of our families are in good health. Staff 

are continuing to use our main digital platform “Show My Homework” and make resources 

available for pupils. As a school we will continue to use Twitter for promoting and sharing ideas as 

well as the resources that we have on the school website. I hope that pupils have managed 

to engage with activities in the ways that they feel are best suited to their needs. With a number of 

ways to access learning resources I do not want pupils to feel overwhelmed but to use these tools in 

the ways that they feel best support them. 

We use a variety of ways to promote online learning resources for pupils to try and match their 

interests and also to support the range of technologies that pupils have available to them at home. 

Staff are working hard to provide as much as they can in these exceptionally challenging 

circumstances. They continue to open up other ways of supporting pupils using “Show My 

Homework” with solutions being made available for set tasks and using self check quizzes. 

  

We all miss working directly with all of our amazing pupils and all of their families.  

 

Please contact the school via email if we can support you with Show My Homework using the email 

address mailto:school_office@airdrie.n-lanark.sch . 

  

Please stay safe and take care.  

 

Many thanks, 

  

Mr Anderson 

https://fcws.ea.n-lanark.sch.uk/DeskTop000000000000000000000/80000002000D1881000000001801
https://fcws.ea.n-lanark.sch.uk/DeskTop000000000000000000000/80000002000D1881000000001801

